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October 24, 2014

The 2015 White House Conference on Aging

By Nora Super, Executive Director, 2015 White House Conference on Aging

In recent weeks, I've continued to engage with older Americans, families, 
caregivers, researchers, and leaders in the aging field as we prepare for the 
2015 White House Conference on Aging.

I had a wonderful listening session with the California Commission on Aging 
in Sacramento and a terrific one in Chicago with the Older Women's League. 
In New York City, I met with volunteers and professional helpline counselors 

who counsel Medicare beneficiaries, as well as employers who are working
to shed light on solutions for 21st Century demographic challenges, including 
recognizing the needs of caregivers in the workplace. It's been an incredible 
opportunity to listen and learn from so many people who are redefining what 
it means to be an older American and helping to ensure that older adults
enjoy not only longer—but better lives. Click here to read more.
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